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Our Staff

March-April 2023 Issue
Thank you to Kent School for printing of the newsletter. 

Spring can be a wonderful time of year. Flowers pop up and start blooming. The trees bud and leaf out.
People start emerging from their winter cocoons. Although this Winter was exceedingly mild, we all still

hunkered down waiting for Spring.



We have a few new events that we are excited about. We will start showing movies and, by popular vote,
our March movie will be Mrs. Doubtfire and our April movie will be Singing in the Rain. We have had

terrific attendance at our lunches! Our local schools and restaurants have been wonderful in providing
food for us. We have limited space at our lunches and, therefore, we remind you to register in advance!



We are very excited about our Spring Fling coming up on April 26th. We will be bringing together Seniors
and students from area private schools for a very special lunch at the Kent Community House. Turn to

page 3 for more information!



Senior Lunches



Park & Rec Lunch March 16th 12 noon Kent Senior Center



Senior Center Lunch March 22nd 12 noon Kent Senior Center



Senior Center Lunch April 12th 12 noon Kent Senior Center



Spring Fling Lunch April 26th 12 Noon  Kent Community House



Advanced registration is required. Please call the Senior Center at 860-927-2055 or email
ssassist@townofkentct.org
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Technology Programs



The Senior Center is continuing its Technology Initiative with several programs
in March and April. We are planning the following:



Affordable Connectivity Program Signup

 March 8th 1 pm
 March 9th 11 am

 April 5th 1 pm



Using Technology to Connect with Family & Friends – Facetime, Zoom, etc.
 April 13th 1 pm



How to Keep Your Technology Secure

 April 27th 1 pm



Please call the Senior Center at 860-927-2205 to register for these programs.
Advance registration is required.
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Coffee & Conversation About Kent History
The Senior Center is presenting a new series about Kent’s history. The program will include a

community conversation about what Kent was like in prior times. The first program, which will be
held March 29th at 11 am, will feature a discussion about the Fife ‘n Drum led by Elissa Potts,

whose parents started the restaurant 50 years ago. Come share your memories, whether you’ve
lived here two years or 20, and hear those of other Kent residents. Refreshments will be served.

Please call ahead to register for this program at 860-927-2205 leaving your name, number of
attendees, and a callback number or email us at ssassist@townofkentct.org.



Spring Fling

We are excited to announce that we will be having a Spring Fling luncheon for Seniors on April
26th at noon. We are going to bring Seniors and high school students together for a fabulous

meal at the Kent Community House. We are hoping to have students from Kent, Marvelwood and
South Kent schools join us for a meal provided by the schools and the Fife ‘n Drum restaurant. We
have capacity for a larger group so make your reservation now by calling the Kent Senior Center

at 860-927-2055, or email us at ssassist@townofkentct.org.
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Tax Abatement & Deferral

The Assessor’s Office offers programs for tax abatement and deferral to assist Seniors and
disabled residents stay in their homes. Call the Assessor at 860-927-3160 for more

information. 



Kent Social Services Update



Energy Assistance is Open
The Connecticut Energy Assistance Program (CEAP) helps Connecticut residents
afford to heat their homes.Assistance is open through May. Please call our office

at 860-927-1586 for more information or to make an appointment. 





Affordable Connectivity Program
$30/Month Discount for Internet Service; All SNAP & Medicaid Members Eligible
 Enrollees in SNAP, Medicaid (HUSKY A, D and C), Supplemental Security Income

(SSI), and several other services are automatically eligible for the Affordable
Connectivity Program.

A household is eligible for the Affordable Connectivity Program if the household
income is at or below 200% of the Federal Poverty Guidelines ($27,180 for a

single person and $36,620 for a family of 2).





Kent Food Bank
The Kent Food Bank is open Fridays from 10am to 12pm.

Registration is required prior to participating (call the office to register).
Please bring reusable bags!  Donations: Donations are always welcomed and
appreciated. Please do not leave any donations outside the Food Bank door,

items left without prior consent will be discarded. 











Renter’s Rebate Program
If you are 65 or older or totally disabled and your annual income is $40,300 or

less if single, and $49,100 or less if married, you are eligible for a rebate from the
State of Connecticut. The filing period is April 1 - October 1, 2023. To schedule

an appointment, call Kent Social Services 860-927-1586 after April 1st.
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